From: |

Sent: 24 July 2015 15:05
To: Gentet, Matthias
Subject: 2015/2582/P - 13 South End Road, London NW3 2PT

Dear Mr Gentet

I understand you are dealing with the above planning application.

I live in the adjoining property at 1a Maryon Mews and have been working with the
bakery’s owners to try to deal with noise disturbance to my property that arises from
the operation of their bakery and the ventilation plant for which they seek planning
permission. I don’t wish to prevent the bakery from operating. But it is acknowledged
by the bakery owners that there have been significant problems of noise, affecting

my property in particular.

The bakery owners and I therefore jointly instructed an acoustic expert to look into
the issues. He has today made a preliminary report but says in this that he wishes to
undertake some follow-up investigations before making a final report. It is likely to be
helpful to you to have his final report.

Could you therefore let me know the earliest date by which you expect to come to a
decision, so that we can try to ensure the joint expert completes his final report in
time for you to see it?

Kind regards

Gifford Laing



